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Calle 19 N° 252 esq. J, Vedado, La Habana, Cuba

Havana, August 25th, 2022
"Year 64 of the Revolution".

Association of Humanistic Solidarity ¢
Saint Lucia-Cuba

Dear friends:

The Cuban Institute of Friendship with the Peoples extends to you warm and
supportive greetings on the occasion of the important meeting that summons you.

We are aware of the work that the Association has been developing for years, making it
a reference of solidarity work with Cuba in the Caribbean.

You, from the spaces of solidarity with Cuba, have contributed to promote the 43 years
of bilateral relations between Saint Lucia and Cuba. Since then to date, multiple
actions and days in solidarity with our country have been developed in St. Lucia,
including the creation of the Association, which is now in its 17th anniversary.

Congratulations on these 17 years. At the same time, we are grateful for all the support
you give us, especially for your efforts in sending donations to fight Covid 19 and
recently, to support the victims of the explosion in the Industrial Zone of Matanzas.

Thank you, dear friends, for everything you do. Today you will also dedicate part of the
meeting to honor the 96th anniversary of the birth of the eternal Commander in Chief
Fidel Castro Ruz. From him we learned that united we will always be more; therefore,
we will continue working for a United Caribbean in solidarity.

We wish the Friendship Association much success in its future plans; we are sure that
we can always count on the support of all of you, whom we will have the honor to meet
during ICAP next working visit to Saint Lucia.

Long live friendship and solidarity between our peoples!

d in solidarity always because WE ARE CARIBBEAN!

Instituto Cubano de Amistad con los Puehlos
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